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 No.  143 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Mr Wood to Minister for Housing 
 

 

ANSWER 
 

Aboriginal Worker Housing  
1. In the 2004/05 budget, six million dollars have been allocated for constructing government 

employee housing in remote localities of this amount –  
 

(a) how much of this housing will be for Aboriginal workers. 
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